
From: Bever, Jerry [jbever@KTVA.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2011 12:34 PM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: Anchorage Broadcast Television Consortium, Inc - License cancel request 

Dear Sir, 

I, Jerry Bever, President of Anchorage Broadcast Television Consortium ("ABTC"), FRN 
0018479949, 

acting on behalf of ABTC, hereby surrender for cancellation the listed license for Station:  

K11RK - Homer, ETC., AK 

Thank you for your assistance and please let me know if you have any questions. 

Regards, 

Jerry 

  

Jerry Bever 

Vice President / General Manager 

Alaska Broadcasting Company, Inc. 

KTVA-TV 

jbever@ktva.com 

Direct:  907-646-2128 

Fax:  907-646-2166 

 

  

This electronic message transmission contains information from Alaska Broadcasting 
Company, Inc. / KTVA which may be confidential or privileged. The information is 
intended to be for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the 
intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the 
contents of this information is prohibited. If you have received this communication in 
error, please reply to the sender immediately and destroy all copies of this 
communication and any attachments. 



FCC Nondiscrimination Notice: Alaska Broadcasting Company, Inc. and KTVA does not 
discriminate in advertising arrangements on the basis of race or ethnicity. Any 
arrangement entered into with an advertiser whose intent is to discriminate in such 
manner shall be null and void. In compliance with FCC rules, broadcaster includes this 
nondiscrimination provision in all advertiser arrangements. 


